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Monday 8th April 2024/ 29 Ramadhaan 1445 

 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: School Closure for Eid 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, the blessed month of Ramadhaan has come to an end and Eid ul Fitr is taking place this 

week. To give our staff and students an opportunity to spend Eid with their family and loved ones, school will 

be closed for Eid holidays on Wednesday 10 & Thursday 11 April 2024. School reopens as normal on Friday 

12 April at 8am. Please ensure your son attends on Friday as normal and in full school uniform. We will be 

sharing an Eid treat with all our pupils on Friday. 

Year 11 students will have intervention on Friday 12th April and will therefore finish school at 3.30pm. Details 

will be confirmed via text message. 

This Ramadhaan, we have had three charity appeals. Supporting vulnerable families in the UK, educating a 

Syrian Child and the Gaza emergency relief appeal. Thank you to all the parents that have donated towards 

our Eid appeals. We have raised around £7,600. Our aim is to raise £10,000 insha’Allah. This cannot be done 

without your support. Please kindly support us in reaching our target. Payments can be made in cash to the 

school office or via ParentPay. May Allah SWT reward you in abundance in this blessed month. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a blessed and joyous Eid. Please also remember the school 

in your duaas.  

Eid Mubarak. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr A Hussain 

Principal 

Eden Boys’ Leadership Academy, Birmingham East 
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